
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: February 16, 2021 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Letter of Support for the Sorenson Legacy Foundation Grant Application, 

Presented by Mikaela Ramsay,  Assistant Library Director & Monticello 

Branch Librarian 

RECOMMENDATION: I recommend a letter of support be written to the Sorenson Legacy 

Foundation 

 

SUMMARY 

The Monticello Library is requesting a letter of support for the Sorenson Legacy Foundation grant 

application. One just like the one done for the Rural Co-Working and Innovation Center Grant (see 

attached copy) would be fantastic. 

We are hoping this grant will help us complete the essential purchases to complete the Co-working 

space in the basement.  

Thank you for your help with this project. We think it will be a great resource for the members of this 

and the surrounding community. 

Please address it to: 

Sorenson Legacy Foundation 

6900 S. 900 E. Suite 230 

Midvale, UT 84047 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

We already have received the Rural Co-Working and Innovation Center Grant which will cover most of 

construction. We are hoping this Sorenson grant will cover some electronics and furnishing to complete 

the space. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

This grant will help us complete the Monticello Library Co-working space and boost the county library 

system revenues. The Co-working space will also be an asset to the community that should have an 

overall positive effect on local economy. 


